
 

Dated: 19th November 2024 
Ref: CIR/08 /2024-26  

 
To: All Members of SITE AssociaƟon of Industry (through email & whatsapp)  
 

PROBLEMS RELATED TO E.O.B.I. 
 
We would like to inform our valued Members that the Chairman EOBI will visit 
SITE AssociaƟon of Industry, in the next couple of days to discuss issues of 
Members related to his department.  
 
Members are requested to kindly send their issues related to EOBI along with 
supporƟve documents, by hand or at email: sg@site-associaƟon.org latest 
by 20th November 2024 for taking up in the meeƟng.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Muhammad Faheem 
Secretary General  


